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ATTENTION RESIDENTS 
 

 

• In an effort to reduce the occurrence of rusty water in Lakeside Avenue, 
Worcester DPW&P Water Operations will be conducting a high velocity 
flushing program on Friday, July 8, 2022. 
 

• The operation will take place between the hours of 9:00 AM and 3:00 PM. 
 

• This approach to flushing will create very rusty water while the hydrants 
are flowing, therefore, it is highly recommended that you avoid using 
water while flushing is in progress. 

 

• While this flushing program will cause some temporary inconvenience, it 
should result in a short-term improvement to the water quality in your 
area.  
 

• If you have any questions about this program, please call Worcester 
DPW&P Customer Service at 508-929-1300.   
 

 


